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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this bill. 

 

I support it for the reasons Anthony Taylor outlines in his testimony on behalf of 

Compassionate Oregon. 

 

I also support this change for the same reason I supported CIAO's proposal to 

require an OLCC Commissioner be a 'marijuana licensee'.  Both proposed changes 

normalize cannabis which is good for medical cannabis patients, the cannabis 

industry and healthy cannabis consumers. 

 

As with laws benefiting healthy consumers, which other legalized states have 

enacted (as I wrote about here::  https://www.marijuanaventure.com/10-years-after-

legalization-in-oregon-what-about-laws-for-consumers/ - is long overdue. 

 

Thank you again for the opportunity to voice my support for this legislation. 
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